
From: Baker, Amy C.
Sent: 6/20/2013 1:29:56 PM
To: Allen, Meredith (/0=PG&E/OU=Corporate/cn=Recipients/cn=MEAe)
Cc:
Bee:
Subject: RE: An additional note on Hollister 

This is related to the incident two fridays ago.

From: Allen, Meredith [MEAe@pge.com] 
Sent: Thursday, June 20, 2013 1:26 PM 
To: Baker, Amy C.
Subject: Re: An additional note on Hollister

Hi Amy,

Thanks for sending. Did this happen this week? I'm checking with Steve on where he is on the items we discussed 
earlier this week and will let you know the steps we are taking. This should not be happening.

Thanks,
Meredith

On Jun 20, 2013, at 11:14 AM, "Baker, Amy C." <amy.baker@cpuc,ca.govdiiailto:amy ,baker@.cpuc.ca.gov» 
wrote:

Hi Meredith,
Here's a note from our consultant:
"The PG&E line crew plans the needed clearances weeks in advance, but did not pass on the information to 
PG&E's environmental team until the day before. There seems to still be a disconnect between the line crew and 
the enviromnental monitors (Insignia). This has not really come across in the discussions with PG&E."
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To learn more, please visit http://www.pge.coni/about/companv/privacY/custonier/
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